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At an NYC drag march this year, chants of “We’re coming for your children,”
from LGBTQ activists went viral, prompting outrage and feelings of vindication
from parents. In an instagram post they’ve since deleted, Bucks County
Democrats were  all too happy to defend this message, attempting to explain
that this taunt is really all about love and tolerance. The Dems missed the
mark entirely, and that’s why they now want to hide from their words. 

As we celebrate our nation’s independence, we are reminded of the vital
importance of personal freedom and our commitment to defend it with our
voice, and our vote. 

In recent summers, our movement faced government overreach that tested
our resolve. From the universal mask mandate issued on July 1, 2020, by then-
PA Secretary of Health Rachel Levine, to the school masking mandate on
August 31, 2021, enforced by Alison Beam after Governor Tom Wolf promised
otherwise. We refused to be coerced, fighting back with exemptions and a
spirit of firm refusal to comply.

Personal freedom must be cherished, protected, and defended. It is not a
privilege but a fundamental right that belongs to each and every one of us.
We must remember the struggles of summers past, draw strength from our
shared values, and unite our voices and votes to ensure a Bucks County
where personal freedom continues to thrive.

Happy Independence Day!
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BUCKS DEMOCRATS SAY THEY’RE “COMING
FOR YOUR CHILDREN,” IN A DELETED POST 
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“Liberty cannot be preserved
without a general knowledge
among the people, who have
a right… and a desire to know;
but besides this, they have a

right, an indisputable,
unalienable, indefeasible,
divine right to that most

dreaded and envied kind of
knowledge, I mean of the

characters and conduct of
their rulers.”



John Adams (1735–1826)
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See Page 2 for a Fulll Copy of the Deleted Post 

In Bucks County, we don’t wait for anyone to
“come for our children.” We are proactive,
engaged and informed, just as we were
during pandemic lockdowns and school
closures.  We will not allow children to be
used as political pawns.

To the Bucks County Democrats: If you
intend to come for our children, you’re
going to have to come through us first.
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POSTED BY @BUCKSCOUNTYDEMOCRATS ON JUNE 30,  2023 AND SINCE DELETED 


